
MNDT presents… 

A concert version of Into the Woods  

 

COVID-19 Protocols 

Due to our Performing Arts construction and COVID-19, these performances 

will be held in the MND Gym with special social distancing standards.  

• Face masks covering from nose to chin are required for all patrons. 

• Doors for patrons will open 30-minutes before the production. All 

patrons will enter by the Gym entrance at the back of the school at the 

glass door near the handicapped parking.   

• Lines for the Box Office will be separated at six feet.  

• Seating will be marked on the bleachers for families.  

• Handicap seating will be available on the gym floor in front of the 

bleachers.  Please indicate your need for this on the order form. 

• Due to the bleacher seating for most patrons, please bring any added 

support to make yourself as comfortable as possible.  

• Food and Drink are permitted in the venue.  Please bring your own as 

MNDT will not be able to offer concessions or candy grams during this 

production.  

• To ensure safety for all, there will not be a meet-and-greet with the cast 

and crew following the production. 

• After the production, all patrons will be dismissed from the gym in 

sections to leave through the same door. NOTE:  Exiting through doors 

inside the gym is reserved for emergencies only. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Artistic Director, 

Mr. Kyle Imbronyev at kimbronyev@mndhs.org. 
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